
Thank you to the Midway and Shamrock Ambulance Care 

STAFF  

for donation of a $2500 Automatic External Defibrillator.    
 
 

 
 
 

 

"On June 13, 2016 Rose Valley & District Fire Chief Dale Whitford was grateful to accept the 
donation of a  ZOLL AED Plus from Tianna Langelotz, ACP.      
 
The  AED was won by the staff of Midway & Shamrock Ambulance Care  during the 2015 ZOLL CPR 
Challenge which involves members doing CPR for 2 minutes, both with and without, a piece of 
ZOLL equipment which determines the quality of CPR (rate and depth). The staff came in first place 
in Saskatchewan with just over 97% in quality of CPR performed.     
 
 
The Midway & Shamrock Ambulance Care  staff made an unanimous decision to donate the AED, 
which is valued at $2500,  to the Rose Valley & District Volunteer Fire Department to assist the 
Department returning to full operational status." 
 


